Subject:

11333 Dufferin

Attachments:

IMG_0983.JPG; ATT00001.txt; IMG_0982.JPG; ATT00002.txt

----Original Message-----

From: Heather Cheng

Sent: Thursday, October 10, 2019 11:44 AM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca Subject: 11333 Dufferin C<u>19</u>
Communication
COUNCIL: Oct 2319
PH Rpt. No.31 Item 3

Dear Committee of Public Hearing,

I'm living in MacKenzie Ridge (northwest of Dufferin &Teston). Since I was not able to come to the public hearing netting at city hall, I'd like to express my comment through email to you. Currently the traffic in rush hour on Dufferin road between King road to Major MacKenzie is very bad. I took a picture in the morning rush hour at Dufferin between Kirby and Teston Road as attached, as you can see, Dufferin street is like a parking lot. The proposed 500+ houses at 11333 Dufferin will add 1000+more cars to the already bad traffic. I suggest city to consider widening the road(adding at least one more lane each side on Dufferin street between King road to Major MacKenzie drive) before adding more properties in the neighbourhood area. Thanks for your attention.

Best Regards, Heather Cheng

